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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO, Bushehr NPP

Copy to: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO — MC on site representative at Bushehr NPP
From:  Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director, WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: Analysis of Areas for Improvement in 2018

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be informed that WANO Moscow Centre has developed a summary report “Analysis of Areas
for iImprovement of NPP Performance Based on Results of the WANO-MC Peer Reviews in 2018”
which is attached herewith. | hope the report would be useful for your plant performance
improvement.

I hope for continued fruitful cooperation.

Best regards,

Mr. Vasily Aksenov .~ —
‘Director ;_f_.- :
WANO Moscow Centre

Maksim Shkrebtan +7 495 221 02 74, shkrebtan @ wanomc.ru




